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“I’m a local Rabbi, I’ve been invited 

by Rainbow Surprise, they do 

wonderful work, and I’d like to 

thank them for organising this 

wonderful Iftar. It’s so important 

Rainbow Surprise Iftar Get Together 2018 

Rainbow Surprise used its mini-

grant to organise and deliver an 

Iftar at Abraham Moss 

Community School.  

The event was open to and 

attended by people of all faiths 

in the interest of promoting 

community cohesion. The event 

was received positively and 

Rainbow Surprise documented 

the evening on film, which you 

can find on their YouTube 

channel .  

Here is just some of the 

feedback they have received.  

“I want to say what a marvellous 

event this has been, we’ve had an 

amazing time. Many, many 

congratulations to Rainbow Surprise, 

you’ve celebrated the month of 

Ramadan in a wonderful way, by 

bringing people of different faiths, by 

raising awareness of what Iftar is, and 

“I’ve had a wonderful evening, very 

well organised, the hospitality, the 

food, the space, everything is 

wonderful. I’ve made some lovely 

“I’m very happy to have been invited to 

this Iftar. I think the evening’s gone 

down really well, there’s been lots of 

people here, and wonderful food of 

course. I think the idea of inviting other 

faiths and other cultures into these 

Iftars is going to break down more 

barriers than anything else, so I’m all 


